
The New York Health Plan Association represents 26 managed care health plans that provide comprehensive health care 

services to more than 8 million New Yorkers. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEW YORK HEALTH PLAN ASSOCIATION ON GOVERNOR HOCHUL’S MATERNAL HEALTH PROPOSALS 

Statement by Eric Linzer, HPA President and CEO 

 

“Health plans are committed to addressing the maternal health challenges in New York and 

provide a broad range of services to support pregnant moms and newborns. These include 

proactive outreach to high-risk mothers to connect them with community resources for a 

healthy pregnancy, specially trained care managers to address potential barriers to optimal 

maternal care including arranging transportation to medical appointments, obtaining 

pregnancy and baby supplies, access to doula services, and education on postpartum 

symptoms and innovative payment models with providers to improve timely postpartum 

visits. 

 

“We look forward to reviewing the full details of Governor Hochul’s proposals and 

working with the Governor and the Legislature on efforts to improve maternal and infant 

health in New York.” 

 

 

-30- 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: CONTACT: 

January 4, 2024  Leslie S. Moran 

 (518) 462-2293 

 (518) 588-6655 (cell) 

 
41 State Street • Suite 900 
Albany, NY 12207 
518.462.2293 

www.nyhpa.org 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

mailto:lmoran@nyhpa.org

